
Land Park Weekenders 

General Meeting 4/05/2025 

Land Park Golf Course 

Meeting called to order by Paula Tapia at 10:50. Minutes from Dec. 7th general meeting were 
reviewed.  The location of the meeting was corrected to House Restaurant and Kitchen.  It 
was suggested that the names of the winning foursome from the Pro Am be added to the 
minutes. Di Richardson moved that the minutes be adopted with corrections. Cherita 
Roemmich seconded. Motion passed.  

Paula noted that membership is low and suggested that members post pictures and 
comments on Facebook to promote the club. Di oNered to create a group page for LPW.  

Denise presented the treasurer’s report. Income, consisting of dues, special funds and 
donations, was $3280.16.  Expenditures for the previous year equaled income. Denise 
noted that one of the increases was due to the increased cost of engraving the trophies. 
Nita proposed having the Consumnes Correctional Facility to the engraving as they oNer 
the service at a reduced cost. Di proposed retiring the trophies once they are full and 
suggested other ways to recognize winners. Denise will explore other options for engraving.  
Denise noted that the club did not fund any of the gifts for the Holiday Party and that all 
gifts were donated by members.  Members agreed that this worked well and the practice 
would be continued with members making donations of items for the Holiday Party. Pam 
Laudi moved that the budget be adopted. Nita Evans seconded. The budget was voted on 
and approved by all members.  

Cherita asked if members wanted to continue to play one time per month at Arcade. 
Discussion ensued.  Sylvia noted that attendance is typically less at Arcade. Several 
members commented that they enjoyed playing a diNerent course. It was agreed that the 
question would be tabled and discussed at the next meeting.  

Sylvia reported that as of 12/24 LPW had 25 full members (which is only one less than the 
previous year). We have 9 associate members. Sylvia thanked the members for letting her 
know in advance of any cancellations. Play continues to begin at 8:03 through April but will 
change to a 7:27 start time in May.  

Kim Niemeyer (Handicapper) had nothing new to report. 

Denise said she has posted the PWGA play dates on the website.  

Di moved to adjourn the meeting. Sylvia seconded. Meeting adjourned at 11:17.  


